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To: State Clearinghouse (For USPS Deliveries) 
PO Box 3044 
Sacramento, CA, 95812-3044 

  

From: California Department of Transportation 
 District 3 

703, B Street, Marysville, CA 95901  
 

State Clearinghouse Number: 2021060117 

Project Description: The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans), in 
collaboration with stakeholders, proposes to construct improvements consisting of 
managed lanes, pedestrian/bicycle facilities, and Intelligent Transportation System (ITS) 
elements along Interstate 80 (I-80) and U.S. Route 50 (US-50) from Kidwell Road near 
the eastern Solano County boundary (near Dixon), through Yolo County, and to West El 
Camino Avenue on I-80 and Interstate 5 (I-5) on US-50 in Sacramento County. Twelve 
build alternatives were assessed for practicability in three geographic segments. 

The project would add managed lanes on I-80 and US-50 by a combination of lane 
conversion, restriping, and shoulder and median reconstruction with a concrete barrier. 
The project will also expand and modify ITS elements including ramp meters, fiber optic 
cables, and overhead signs. 

This is to advise you that a finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) has been made for 
this project by the California Department of Transportation as assigned by the Federal 
Highway Administration pursuant to 23 USC 327. A copy of the FONSI and the attached 
Environmental Assessment can be obtained from the California Department of 
Transportation office located at the above address. 


